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Important dates 

Summer term. 

 
Farm visit at preschool 20th 

May. Further details to follow. 

Half term 26th May – Fri 30th 

May 

Bank Holiday Mon 5th May 

End of term 17th July 

Family picnic 17th July 

 

We are due to have warm and sunny weather next week.  

Please apply suncream to your child before coming to 

nursery. If children are staying until 2.30pm we can apply a 

top up if we feel it is necessary. Suncream must be in a 

named bottle in your child’s bag.  

Please provide a named sun hat, water bottle and pack spare 

clothes in your child’s bag. We will be enjoying lots of lovely 

water play outside and this often leads to wet clothing! 

 

 

 

 Welcome back! We hope you have had a lovely easter break and enjoyed the beautiful weather that we 

had.  

It was wonderful to see the preschool buzzing with energy again after the holidays. The children were 

keen to catch up with friends and share their news.  

This week we have been looking at Spring. The children have created blossom tree art, planted in the 

garden, made petal potions and talked about the things that we see in springtime.  

We had our first Little All Sports class for the summer term, where the children enjoyed a fun basketball 

session. There were plenty of cheers when a basket was scored!  

 

Our topic next week is Marvelous Minibeasts. 

 

 

 

 
 

We value your feedback! 
 

We are always striving to make our 

preschool the best it can be for 

your child. Please take a few 

minutes to complete the attached 

parent/carer questionnaire to 

share your valuable feedback. 

Paper copies are available at the 

preschool if needed. 

Many thanks. 

 


